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TO / Á:   Member Institutions 
FROM / DE:   Mark Alfano, Director of Sport, U SPORTS 
 
DATE:    Monday July 10, 2023 
COPY/COPIE:  Lisette Johnson-Stapley, Chief Sport Officer 
   Tamara Medwidsky, Executive Director, Wrestling Canada  
 
SUBJECT / OBJET: Call for Expressions of Interest to Host 2024 U SPORTS Wrestling 

Championships 
 
 
Dear Members,  
  
U SPORTS is seeking Expressions of Interest (EOI) from member institutions and community partners for 
hosting the following U SPORTS Championships:  

  
• U SPORTS Wrestling Championship (2023 - 2024) 

o Dates: February 2024 (February 23 – 24, 2024)  
o Current Rights Fee*: $2,200  
o Minimum Standards (as per Playing Regulations) *:  

§  2023 U SPORTS Wrestling Playing Regulations  
  
*NOTE: Championship dates and playing regulations/minimum standards are subject to change.   
   
As per the sport model, wrestling will be moving to a P2 championship in 2024 – 2025 season. Wrestling 
Canada will be responsible for obtaining championship hosts starting in the 2024 – 2025 season.  
 
U SPORTS will accept Expressions of Interest (EOI) until August 4th, 2023 and EOIs are to be submitted 
via email to malfano@usports.ca. Confirmation of host will occur by August 31st, 2023.  
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have or for background information on any of 
the above listed championships.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mark Alfano 
Directeur du Sport | Director, Sport 


